Arlington High School Building Committee

Landscape/Exterior Subcommittee Meeting

Tuesday, January 14, 2020

School Committee Room

2:30pm

Meeting Minutes

Attendees:

Kathy Bodie, Matt Janger, Bill McCarthy, APS

Kate Loosian, John Cole, Amy Speare, AHSBC

John LaMarre, Consigli

Lori Cowles, Holly Miller, Alexandra Gadawski, Melissa Greene, HMFH

Jim Burrows, Hal Raymond, Victoria Clifford, Skanska USA Inc.

Exterior Design Discussion

- Lori Cowles reviewed the High School Façade design process
 - o SD Design
 - o DD Pricing Design
 - Current Design (Post VE)
- HMFH presented material samples for the Mass Ave Facade cornice
- Subcommittee discussed the Mass Ave cornice and roof lines
- Subcommittee would like to see the design in a 3D model to better understand the scale
- HMFH to bring floor plans to the next meeting
- Matt Janger asked HMFH to look at different options for the exterior column spacing
- HMFH presented brick and CMU samples for the exterior
- Subcommittee requests that HMFH studies color options for the exterior
- Matt Janger asked if there are decorative elements that we could include to create a more traditional feel
- Group discussed the interpretation of the exterior design
- HMFH presented samples of brick patterning
- Subcommittee asked if brick patterning is included in the budget
 - o Consigli confirmed that there is a brick patterning allowance
- Next meeting: 2/4/20 at 3:30pm

Meeting Adjourned at 4:00pm